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MEMO 
 

Date:  February 2nd, 2021 

 

To: Board of Directors 

      

From: Jim Kowalkowski, Superintendent  

 Chad Prewitt, Principal &  

 Tim Zeiler, Athletic Director 

 

Subj.: Request to approve hiring of High School Assistant Volleyball 

Coach 

 

 
We highly recommend for board approval the hiring of  Mrs. Trea Nonnemacher as the High 

School Assistant Volleyball Coach. Trea comes with a strong knowledge of the fundamental 

skills in volleyball and was a varsity member for four years on her high school team that were 

state champions all four of those years!  Mrs. Nonnemacher also served as our school district 

nurse several years ago and her medical background will be a positive addition to our athletic 

program!  

 


